ATTENTION GOLFERS!!!

Any member of the Tuesday, Thursday or Friday Silveridge Golf League that
would like to play in a 4 person, 18 hole scramble at the Ken McDonald Golf
Course on Thursday, February 13, 2025. If you do not have access to the sign
up on line, please text Brad Olsen at 949-322-6312. Foursomes will consist of
an A-B-C-D player based on your Silveridge handicap.

For the Tuesday / Thursday golfers: you do not need to play in the scramble to
sign up for regular golf on Thursday February 13, 2025. Please sign up as you
normally would.

Note: If you are signing up for the scramble on Thursday February 13,
2025 in the foursome column please write SCRAMBLE.

In addition to the cost of golf, we will be collecting $ 5.00 dollars at the golf
course to play in the scramble, as well as $ 2.00 dollars for the KP.
100% payout.



